
  

 

Market Announcement 
Further Assistance to Customers during Covid-19 

 

VB Holdings Limited had made a market announcement on the 24th of April 2020, in regards to a 20% rent 

reduction for commercial property for a period of 3 months thus valid form April to June 2020. In light with the 

current situations and to assist our customers further VB Holdings Limited would like to extend this reduction 

for another 3 months (July – September 2020). 

Our customers and stakeholders have always been our prime focus thus by extending this further we are 

extending our support and letting them know that we are in this together. 

Although these are difficult times for all of us we all shall remain optimistic that we will thrive once again.  

Until then take care and stay safe. 

 

Nitish (Bob) Niranjan 

CEO/Company Secretary 
   July 2020 
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